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Marlene H. Dortch
Secretary JAN 13 2014
Federal Communications Commission } Federal Communica
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The Portals . Office of thc: S‘;’;’;emmlsslon
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Attn: Media Bureau, Joseph Szczesny

Re: A Radio Company, Inc., WEGA, Facility ID Number 69853, Vega Baja, Puerto
Rico, Amendment to Pending Request For Special Temporary Authority,
BESTA-20131209XGH

Dear Ms Dortch:

Transmitted herewith, on behalf of A Radio Company, Inc., is an Amendment to Pending
Request For Special Temporary Authority, BESTA-2013 1209XGH to include an updated
Engineering Exhibit.

Any questions concerning the enclosed material may be directed to this office.
| truly yours

udrey Pl Rasmussen
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January 10, 2014

To the Commission:

This letter is to provide information regarding the delay of the repairs of the towers for the WEGA radio
station.

The first attempt at repairing the towers was delayed because the worksite has been become a swamp-
like area and crocodiles attacked, but did not injure workers who arrived at the repair site. The workers
refused to return. We had to find other workers and once they were found, materials were bought and

~ left for a short period at the site. The workers arrived at the site to find that the materials were stolen,

A hardy steel fence was upgraded to prevent further robberies and property damage. Shortly after the
upgrade of the fence, the fence itself was stolen. These setbacks are the reason for the delay and at this
time WEGA radio is working on putting together a plan, but in this economic climate and the losses
faced, it hasn’t been an easy task.

Thank you for your time and we appreciate any feedback.

Thank you,
Eugenio Figueroa
Chief Engineer

Lic. PG-22-1455




